
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter                                                                                                                                                           12.07.2024                                                                                 

The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 

Message from Mr Dominic 

Dear parents and carers,  

Today, I have played a part as being the Head teacher for the day. My first job was opening the ballpark gate for the 
children and greeting them.  Next up was a daily briefing with Miss Rees and Miss Stockley (they do talk a lot, even 
though it is a standing meeting!). 

Next, I had a meeting and site tour with MX Construction.  This was really exciting because I got to see some of the work 
that goes on behind the scenes to improve our playground.  I am delighted to report that it looks as though works will 
be taking place during the summer holidays (August was mentioned) which means that when everyone comes back to 
school in September, the playground should look very different! 

Then, I went and supervised the playground when it was break time, which was quite fun! After break, I went to Miss 
Rees’s office for a meeting about attendance. We (Miss Rees and Me) checked the scores for each class and saw how 
many lates there were. Unfortunately, there were a lot of lates, which is quite disappointing.  

My favourite part of being Head teacher was when I was bringing people into lunch, where I had to blow the whistle. I 
also monitored the lunch hall, which was my lunch duty.  
 
After lunch, we had Celebration Assembly, which I led. In 
assembly I started by celebrating Stars of the Week, 
before going on to do the Attendance Rockets with Miss 
Rees. I invited Mr Harpley to award Swimming Stars and 
then I rounded it off with House Captains saying their 
house point totals. 

Miss Stockley and I reviewed the entries for Artist of the 
Half Term and selected a winner for each class having 
decided what the success criteria should be.  We checked 
out all the drawings and submissions, so watch this space 
next week to see who has won.  All of the entries were 
great and it was a tough job! 
 
I really recommend being the Head teacher of the day, it’s 
a really fun idea and quite easy actually. 
 
Have a Great weekend!  
-Mister Dom 

 

 

 

 



 

Message from our Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

As we head towards the summer holidays, I wanted to draw your attention to the school calendar because the next 
week and a half are jam-packed with events for everyone to enjoy. I have highlighted here, opportunities for parents to 
come into school and join in the fun and learning. 

Monday 15th 

Year 5 are hosting the Early Years sports day, from 9.30 am. This event is for Nursery and Reception children and 
parents are very welcome to come and join in the fun. 

Wednesday 17th 

Most year groups will be hosting their termly Celebration of Learning events from 2.30pm on Wednesday afternoon.  As 
well as sharing the wonderful family learning projects you have been working on together, this will also be a great 
opportunity to chat to the teacher about your child’s annual report. 

Thursday 18th 

On Thursday morning, we are holding our inaugural parent voice workshop, facilitated by Bronwen: Reception mummy 
and marketing guru!  If you would like to share your opinion, thoughts and ideas, please do contact the school office. 

On Thursday afternoon at 3pm, Mr MacLeish will be hosting our wonderful Singing Assembly event for our families.  All 
the children will be involved and the school choir are also going to showcase some of the songs they have been working 
on.  There are some terrific solo performances for you to enjoy. 

Friday 19th 

Year 6 children and their families are invited to come and enjoy a special leavers’ BBQ in the evening, between 5 and 
7pm.  Miss Cowell will be in touch with all the details at the start of next week and we really look forward to this social 
occasion to chat and share memories before saying “Goodbye”. 

Monday 22nd 

Get ready to rock your socks off at the end of term Rock Steady concert. Even if your child isn’t currently in a rock band, 
come and have a look at our talented band of performers.  You might feel inspired to pick up an instrument yourself! 

Tuesday 23rd 

Year 6 have been busily rehearsing, ready for their end of primary school performance: The Umpire Strikes Back.  The 
props look amazing, the children are unrecognisable in their costumes and the singing is out of this world.  Doors will 
open at 9 for a prompt 9.30am performance. I am expecting a sold-out show and extended family is more than welcome 
to attend. 

Wednesday 24th 

The last day of the school year just wouldn’t feel as though we had done it justice without the Year 6 prize-giving and 
leavers’ assembly!  

Looking forward to seeing you all over the next few days. 

Miss Stockley and Team  

 

 

 



2024 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY 

Monday 15th 

Sports Day – Nursery & Reception 

Year 6 Cinema Trip 

Tuesday 16th – Year 6 – trip to London Zoo 

Wednesday 17th 

Y5 & Y6 Pick and Paddle Trip 

Celebration of Learning Event - Parents welcome to 
attend 2:30/2:45 - 3:30pm 

Y6 Fiver Challenge – Suheyla’s Icy Treats 

Friday 19th – Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

Monday 22nd - Rock Steady Concert 10am - Parents 
welcome to attend 

Tuesday 23rd - Y6 Production for parents 'Star Warts'. - 
Parents welcome to attend at 9:30 - 10:30am 

Wednesday 24th - Y6 Prize Giving - parents welcome to 
attend at 9:30 - 10:30am 

Wednesday 24th  

END OF TERM – School closes at 1.30pm 

 

September: 

Wednesday 4th September – Children return to school 

Tuesday 10th September – Year 2 History Trip - Hogarth 
House  

Friday 13th September – Year 5 History Trip - Horniman 
Museum – Kingdom of Benin 

Monday 16th September – Year 2 Chiswick House and 
Gardens 

Friday 20th September – Year 6 History Trip - Water and 
Steam Museum 

Thursday 26th September – MacMillan Coffee Morning  

 



 

 

 

 

Stars of the week - WB 08.07.24        Happy 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school. 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Dina Sofia 

This week, Sofia has been working hard on a retelling of "The Last Wolf," and her 
commitment to organising events is evident in her clear work. Her positive attitude and 
cheerful spirit are contagious, making our classroom a brighter place. Thank you, Sofia! 
She also expresses her happiness through her incredible creativity and good teamwork. 

Matisse Eden Eden was super excited to visit Chiswick House Grounds today. He was focused on each 
activity and really enjoyed creating a detailed map of the gardens.  

Picasso Dana 
Dana, your constant smile and optimism inspires everyone in the class. You have an 

eagerness to participate in tasks and try your best to tackle tricky questions. Your can-
do attitude is impressive and makes a difference in creating a cheerful environment.  

Blake Hassan 

Hassan lights our classroom with his infectious smile! Even when he faces a challenge or 
disagrees with something, he promptly bounces back with a positive attitude. He 
consistently spreads joy and laughter among his classmates. His jokes and kindness 
create a warm and welcoming environment for everyone. His politeness and gratitude 
are truly admirable, and his caring nature is a wonderful trait to have. 

Shonibare Maryam 

This week, Maryam has shown the value of happiness. Coming to school with a smile, 
She  is always eager to spread joy to those around her. While she  hasn't always been 
the most optimistic, especially when facing new situations or challenges, recently I've 
seen a wonderful shift in her attitude. She now approaches new situations with 
positivity and a willingness to try. Her unique sense of humour and cheeky comments 
have often made me smile. Congratulations on your well-deserved recognition! 

 

Riley 
Lorenzo 

This week, whilst practicing for our production, I have been so blown away with 
Lorenzo’s progress. When we first began our production practice, Lorenzo was quite 
shy and felt embarrassed in front of an audience. He has fully embraced his character 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION 
ROTHKO 

100% 4 

1  MONDRIAN 97.1% 21 
2  MATISSE 100% 5 
3  PICASSO 95.2% 11 
4  BLAKE 96.3% 4 
5  SHONIBARE 99.2% 2 
6  RILEY 97.2% 2 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 8th July to Friday 12th July 2024 



and is one of our star performers. I am so happy that he has found his confidence and I 
hope he continues to blossom into the superstar that I know he can be!  

Lunch Menu Week beginning 15th July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WRAP AROUND CARE  

WHS Breakfast Club 

 Breakfast club will be run by the William Hogarth Team 
Monday – Friday 8am – 8.45am 

 Sessions should be booked via ParentPay (half-termly in 
advance) 

 Sessions will cost £4 per pupil  
 Children can be dropped to the school office from 8am 

 
Club Sporters After School Club 

 ASC Full session - 3.30pm – 6pm - £12 
 ASC Half session - 4.30pm – 6pm - £5 
 Sports activities will take place between 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

and 4.30pm – 5.30pm (timetable to be provided) 
 Bookings must be made online directly with the company 

via www.clubsporters.co.uk  

Children will have the opportunity to explore after school care 
where they can relax, read, eat, play or even finish any work they 
were planning on completing at home and the option to attend a 
sports activity during the wrap around care session. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PianoFunClub – Please contact PianoFunClub if 
you would like to book your child a place for 
piano or guitar lessons.  This is currently available 
from Year 1 to Year 6.                                       
Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 304 

Rocksteady Music School – Please contact 
Rocksteady if you would to book your child a 
place. This is available from Reception class 
to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Term starts for pupils: Monday 15th April 

Term ends for pupils: Wednesday 24th July at 1.30pm 

Half term:  Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 

INSET DAY:  Monday 3rd June 2024 

May Day Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2024 

INSET DAYS: 2023 - 2024 

School is closed to pupils for staff training: Monday 4th September 2023                                            
Tuesday 5th September 2023                             
Friday 24th November 2023                         
Monday 8th January 2024                            
Monday 3rd June 2024 

William Hogarth School Term Dates 2023 - 2024 


